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GRANTEE REQUESTS FOR APPLICATION DISMISSAL 

 

 

May 24, 2017 

 

To: FCC 

 

From: Yuju Tai 

 

Subject: Applicant: HTC Corporation, FCC ID: NM8HTV33, Request for application dismissal  

 

We received FCC grants related to FCC ID: NM8HTV33 on May 19, 2017 and was aware that 

the applications have been made public viewable on the World Wide Web early. Our plan 

changed and has decided to make it public by the end of this month. Therefore we request TCB to 

send an urgent request to FCC. Please help arrange dismissal to below filings: 

 

FCC ID: NM8HTV33 

TC numbers: TC516157 TC656464 TC659041 TC802667 TC803255 

 

We also hereby promise that none of the products have been sold anywhere in the world. 
We appreciate if FCC can remove the filings from website as soon as possible. If there is any 

matter needs to clarify, please do not hesitate to contact again. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Yuju Tai 

Project Manager 

HTC Corporation 

TEL: 886 2 8912 4138 

Yuju_tai@htc.com 


